
 

Morehouse College Atlanta Alumni Association General Body Meeting 

Tuesday May 21, 2019 

6:30 PM to 8:00 PM 

 

       Welcome:​ Javarro Edwards, Chapter President and Torrence Nero, Chapter Vice President 

       ​Prayer:​ Any brother who desires to lead prayer. 

Old Business 

● Committee report outs and follow ups: ​Torrence Nero, Chapter VP 

- IT, Marketing/social media, Student assistance, Finance/Accounting, Mentorship, Social 

Events, and Strategic Planning.  

● Revising chapter bylaws, constitution, and strategic plan for 2019 

- Bro. Mark Hill and Bro. Terrence Nero have revised the chapter constitution and bylaws 

for the e-board to review as discuss. Discussion of documents are needed. Once the 

documents are approved by the e-board we will inform the general body to view and 

discuss toward a unanimous approval of the chapter.  

- Strategic planning retreat meeting needed to be set soon for summer of 2019. E-board 

members only will meet and discuss a revised strategic plan. Once complete we will 

engage the general body in the final plans of execution.  

● New chapter website Update 

- IT Committee to show e-board new website, share thoughts for improvement 

- IT Committee to show general body at and share thoughts and ideas for improvement.  

- Chapter giving link, history, photos, and other improvements needed for website. 

- Reach out the Jason Jackson, IT Committee Chair for ideas: ​jasonvjackson@gmail.com​. 
● Annual Honoring our Fathers Breakfast 2019: Saturday before Father’s Day 

- Planning Committee report: current status, volunteers, budget, event location, 

operations, and marketing efforts. 

- Event date: June 15, 2019  
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New Business 

● Announcements/What’s next:  

- Ideas for next general body chapter meeting?  

- Appointing a Financial Recording Secretary​: Brother Mark Hill has a person in mind as 

mentioned during past e-board meetings.  

- Engagement committee: ​Brothers want to help with engaging the chapter with alumni 

around Georgia to increase awareness through social media improvement, 

events/meetings, virtual meetings, and outreach activities. Torrence Nero plans to work 

with brothers to start a planning meeting in June 2019.  

- Chaplain Appointments:​ Two brothers have come forth to volunteer their services. 

Communication has taken place. E-board needs to meet with them soon to decide. Bro. 

Rodney Howard and Bro. Val Shumate will screen these gentlemen.  

- HBCU Run Walk June 29, 2019​: Bro. Joe McNeil is the point person for this event. 

Spread the word of this event to all alumni. For more information email Joe at: 

joemcneil@aol.com​ . Register for this event at: 

https://raceroster.com/events/2019/21351/12th-annual-hbcu-runwalk-atlanta-georgia 

- Other announcements: For the Good of the House 

● Closing Remarks: ​Javarro Edwards, Chapter President and Torrence Nero, Chapter VP. 

● College Hymn: ​All brothers sing college hymn in unisons. 

● Fellowship 
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